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On 11 May 2023, Ambassador Nishimaki visited the NAMPORT terminal in the port city of 

Walvis Bay in the Erongo Region.  Ambassador Nishimaki  was shown around Namport terminal by 

Tańa Pesat, Corporate Communications manager at Namport. 

  The Namibian Ports Authority also referred to as Namport is recognized as a Public 

Enterprise. The Authority manages the port facilities to cater for current trade needs, 

competitiveness through the efficient, reliable and cost-effective supply of port services. The Port 

of Walvis Bay is Namibia's largest commercial port and strategically located half way down the coast 

of Namibia, with direct access to principal shipping routes, Walvis Bay is a natural gateway for 

international trade. 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 After the visit of NAMPORT Terminal, Ambassador Nishimaki proceeded to a meeting with 

the Namport CEO, Mr. Andrew Kanime, accompanied by Mr. Elzevir Gelderbloem, Executive: Port 

Engineering at Namport. 

 During the meeting, Mr. Kanime explained NAMPORT's business activities and they 

exchanged their view regarding development cooperation in Namibia. 

 

 

 

 

(from left) Mr. Gelderbloem, Ambassador Nishimaki, CEO, Mr. Kanime  


